

## CALIFORNIA, 30TH DISTRICT

## CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Business Technical Assistance in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is The Valley Economic Alliance, located at 5121 Van Nuys Blvd, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403.

The funding would be used for offering critical business assistance services designed to retain jobs in the San Fernando Valley region of Los Angeles County. The Business Technical Assistance Program offers valuable public benefit by increasing the resilience and growth if local small businesses that create jobs, generate tax revenues that fund public services, and fuel our local economy.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN Member of Congress